From: registrar

Sent: July-13-17 11:49 AM

To: .
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 2:54 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Carl Hiscock

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

An Ontario Hydro increase again, so soon, is dumb, how much can the consumer take. You give help and then jack up
the prices, so the help is canceled.
This has to stop. Start thinking about cutting wages for hydro workers and jobs and such large retirements. | think the
people will get rid of this useless Liberal leader in the next election, if they don't we are in for really big trouble.

-- Attachment --





